The Rotary Fellowship of RVing Rotarians gathered the “weekend”™ of September 10 to
14 for a rally in one of the most beautiful parts of New England — Acadia National Park.

Some 26 Rotarians and partners (and some dogs) from as far away as Iowa and Florida
drove their motor homes to Maine’s glorious coast for excellent camping and Rotary Fellowship
at Timberland Campground in Trenton, Maine.

In addition to laughter filled meals and “attitude adjustment” sessions, the group enjoyed
a trolley tour of the National Park with one of the most knowledgeable guides ever encountered
as well as a foggy but enjoyable boat tour of the Bar Harbor area and visit to Little Blueberry
[sland.

We rekindled friendships with Rotarians we had met at past rallies and made friendships
with new members of the group.

The Acadia rally was well planned and well executed.

We are looking forward to the annual rally to be held in June of 2016 in Kansas City as

well as to attending the Atlanta International Convention in our motor home in the spring of
2017.

The RV Fellowship is one of over 100 fellowships of Rotary International. A fellowship
can be found for almost any avocation or hobby from wine connoisseurs to home swaps. Check
out the list of fellowships on Rotary.org.



